
October 26, 2017 
 

LAW CLERK HIRING INFORMATION 
Sarah Netburn, United States Magistrate Judge 

 
Chambers Contact Information:         
United States District Court     
Southern District of New York              
40 Foley Square    
New York, NY 10007 
(212) 805-0286  
Netburn_NYSDChambers@nysd.uscourts.gov 
 
 
Positions: Judge Netburn has completed law clerk hiring through the 2018–2019 term. Judge 
Netburn accepts applications only through the OSCAR system.  

Applications: Applications are accepted on a rolling basis. No offers are likely to be made in the 
absence of grades from the first semester of the second year of law school.  
 
Application Process: Applicants should apply through OSCAR. Applications should contain a 
cover letter, resume, law school transcript, writing sample, and three letters of reference.  
Applicants should visit the Court’s website (http://nysd.uscourts.gov/judge/Netburn) or Judge 
Netburn’s profile on OSCAR for updated information regarding vacancies and other hiring 
information. 
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